

Mr Rob Tulloch London Borough of Camden Town Hall Argyle Street London WC1H 8ND Direct Dial: 020 7973 3717 Direct Fax: 020 7973 3792

Our ref: W: P00160192

10 July 2012

Dear Mr Tulloch

Notifications under Circular 01/2001 & GDPO 1995 28 KINGS MEWS, LONDON, WC1N 2JB Application No 2012/3113/P

Thank you for your letter of 28 June 2012 notifying English Heritage of the application for planning permission relating to the above site. Our specialist staff have considered the information received and we do not wish to offer any comments on this occasion.

Recommendation

This application should be determined in accordance with national and local policy guidance, and on the basis of your specialist conservation advice.

It is not necessary for us to be consulted again on this application. However, if you would like further advice, please contact us to explain your request. We can then let you know if we are able to help further and agree a timetable with you.

In returning the application to you without comment, English Heritage stresses that it is not expressing any views on the merits of the proposals which are the subject of the application.

Please note that this response relates to historic building and historic area matters only. If there are any archaeological implications to the proposals it is recommended that you contact the Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service for further advice (Tel: 020 7973 3735).



Telephone 020 7973 3000 Facsimile 020 7973 3001 www.english-heritage.org.uk



Yours sincerely

Richard Parish

Historic Buildings & Areas Advisor

E-mail: richard.parish@english-heritage.org.uk



Telephone 020 7973 3000 Facsimile 020 7973 3001 www.english-heritage.org.uk



Mr Rob Tulloch London Borough of Camden Town Hall Argyle Street

Argyle Stree London WC1H 8ND Direct Dial: 020 7973 3717 Direct Fax: 020 7973 3792

Our ref: W: C00160210

10 July 2012

Dear Mr Tulloch

Notifications under Circular 01/2001 & GDPO 1995 28 KINGS MEWS, LONDON, WC1N 2JB Application No 2012/3190/C

Thank you for your letter of 2 July 2012 notifying English Heritage of the application for conservation area consent relating to the above site. Our specialist staff have considered the information received and we do not wish to offer any comments on this occasion.

Recommendation

This application should be determined in accordance with national and local policy guidance, and on the basis of your specialist conservation advice.

It is not necessary for us to be consulted again on this application. However, if you would like further advice, please contact us to explain your request. We can then let you know if we are able to help further and agree a timetable with you.

In returning the application to you without comment, English Heritage stresses that it is not expressing any views on the merits of the proposals which are the subject of the application.

Please note that this response relates to historic building and historic area matters only. If there are any archaeological implications to the proposals it is recommended that you contact the Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service for further advice (Tel: 020 7973 3735).



Telephone 020 7973 3000 Facsimile 020 7973 3001 www.english-heritage.org.uk



Yours sincerely

Richard Parish

Historic Buildings & Areas Advisor

E-mail: richard.parish@english-heritage.org.uk



Telephone 020 7973 3000 Facsimile 020 7973 3001 www.english-heritage.org.uk